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Football continues to dominate with two big games coming up this weekend for the Indianapolis Colts
and Ohio State University – both teams that Meijer is proud to sponsor. On Sunday, the Colts will travel
to Denver to take on the Denver Broncos in an American Football Conference Divisional Playoff Game. The
winner will move on to the AFC Championship Game Jan. 18.

In college football, Ohio State will play the Oregon Ducks on Monday to determine the national champion in
the first-ever College Football Playoff Championship Game. The game will be held at AT&T Stadium in
Arlington, Texas – the home of the Dallas Cowboys.

We want to congratulate both teams for successful seasons, and wish them luck on the field.

https://meijercommunity.com/2015-01-08-Congratulations-Good-Luck-to-Our-Teams
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